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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

From time to time, we may wish to use photographs and videos of the children to promote the 

school and celebrate the successes we have had, through the school website, RL round up, Class 

Dojo, Twitter and Facebook. These may include fundraising events, achievements with groups of 

pupils, success at sporting events and other such occasions. 

 

As well as being used to promote the school, teachers and staff will also take photographs or videos 

of children within school for learning purposes and during performances and celebrations. These 

photographs may be used on displays around school to promote the children’s work. 

 

Please could you sign the reply slip at the bottom of this page and return it to your child’s class 

teacher as soon as possible, without the signed letter returned to school we will be unable to use 

photos/videos featuring your child. Please also be aware that if you wish to change your child’s 

permission letter, at any point in the year please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Mrs J Cromey 

Acting Head of School 

 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………           Class:…………………….. 

 

I give permission for my child’s photo/videos to be used:  

 

I do not give permission for my child’s photo/videos to be used:  

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………………….. 

Date ………………………………… 


